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GREAT FUTURES START HERE.



OUR MISSION
is to inspire and enable  

the healthy development  

of all young people,  

especially those who  

need us most,  

to realize their full potential  

as productive, responsible,  

and caring members  

of our community. 



Art Groeneveld 
Chief Executive Officer

Letter from the 

BOARD PRESIDENT & CEO
Dear Friends,

Thank you for joining with Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Huntington Valley to Build Great Futures Together. 
The children in our community are doing better 
because of your commitment, generosity, and 
dedication. We can’t tell you how grateful we are  
to partner with you to enrich children’s lives and 
help parents and children in the ways they need  
the most. 

Looking back over the last year, we are so proud 
of how far we have come. We started the year 
with vaccination clinics and ended the year with 
exciting growth including opening a new program 
location and bringing back programs like the 
Twilight Education Project that had been paused 
during the COVID-19 crisis. Like the rest of the 
community, we are still working toward recovery 
and moving forward from the pandemic. But, every 
day, we are growing and finding new ways to meet 
the ever-changing and growing needs of families in 
our community. We couldn’t do that without strong 
partnerships with community organizations, schools, 
business leaders, and caring community members 
like you. 

Guiding our programming and the organization’s 
decision making throughout the year were several 
key principles. First, we are committed to giving 
every child that walks through our doors a safe 
place to feel like they belong. We are proud to 

tell you that 100% of our Club members say they 
feel safe in our facilities and comfortable being 
themselves when they are at the Club. Second, we 
are committed to providing high quality, impactful, 
engaging programs that truly make a difference to 
the children we serve. We are proud to share that 
our Club is a national leader in helping children 
achieve positive youth development outcomes 
and the National Youth Outcomes Initiative survey 
results you’ll read inside show the amazing impact 
your support makes possible. Looking forward to 
2023, our goal is to continue to inspire, enable, and 
empower children and their families as they build 
their great futures. 

Thank you, again, for standing alongside us at 
the Boys & Girls Club. Your commitment to our 
community’s children inspires us and encourages  
us to keep working hard to give our community’s  
kids the very best. We are proud to work together  
with you, with children, with parents, and with 
community members to build the great future that  
our children deserve. 

With gratitude,

Wink Williams 
President,  
Board of Directors 	
	





SCHOOL AGE PROGRAMS
Focus on STEAM & Social Emotional Learning
The Club operates five school age 
program sites in Huntington Beach 
and Fountain Valley: 

•	 Haynes Family Branch

•	 Kingston Branch

•	 Oak View Branch

•	 Oak View ELOP Branch - New 
Location Opened in Fall 2022!

•	 Pacific Life Foundation Branch 

Together, these sites served more 
than 1,000 children each day in 
2022. With your help, the Club 
made a positive impact on children 
from 39 schools in five local 
school districts. 

The Club is so much more 
than affordable childcare. Our 
programs are focused on positive 
youth development outcomes. 
Nationwide, kids are struggling to 
catch up both academically and 
socially after the disrupted school 
years brought on by the pandemic. 
To help kids stay on track, the 
Club offers enrichment activities 
led by caring, well-trained staff 
every day that are designed to 
help youth succeed in school and 
in life. 

“Helping kids get on track with 
math and science is a top priority 
for us. Standardized tests in 2022 
showed that only 45% of Orange 
County youth are meeting the 
standards for math. We want every 
child at our Clubs to be able to 
excel in math and science, so 
we’ve focused on making learning 
STEAM fun and engaging - and 
it’s working. More than 60% of our 
members say they are interested in 
pursuing a career in a STEM field,” 
says CEO Art Groeneveld. 

Thanks to generous donations 
and partnerships with groups like 
Bridgestone, Genesis Inspiration 
Foundation, Hoag Foundation, 
Hyundai, Imagine Science, Panda 
Cares, SciEd Foundation, and 
many others, the Club was able 
to provide fantastic learning 
opportunities for kids. Activities 
like Data Detectives, Imagine 
Science, DIY STEM, robotics, 
learning to code, using 3D 
printers, and many others all 
gave kids the opportunity to have 
hands-on fun while they 

learned about science, technology, 
engineering, and math. 

Social Emotional Learning, 
sometimes called SEL, is a key  
part of children’s development, 
too. It’s become especially 
important for kids today, who 
missed out on two school years 
of learning to make friends and 
navigate new situations and 
relationships. The Club uses 
programs like Triple Play, the 
Mind and Heart curriculum, and 
mentoring programs to help youth 
build up their sense of self-worth, 
learn self-control and good 
decision making, learn to be a 
good friend, and develop positive 
relationships with caring adults. 

With support from the Club’s 
caring staff, the kids at all five of 
our school age Clubs are getting 
back on track academically 
and socially. With continued 
opportunities to learn and grow 
while they are having fun at 
the Club, they are laying the 
foundation for their great future!



Every step of the journey, the Boys & Girls 
Club is here to help kids succeed. Starting 
with children who are just 6 weeks old, the 
Club provides loving care for more than 
200 children every day at our Learning 
Center Child Development Preschool and 
Robert Mayer Child Development Preschool. 
These two sites help children up to age six 
lay the foundation for a lifetime of success 
through infant and toddler care, preschool 
programs, and transitional kindergarten. Using 
curriculum aligned with the Common Core 
standards, the Club’s preschoolers learn 
the early fundamentals of reading, writing, 
math, and science that will help them thrive in 
school. They also learned friendship building, 
problem solving, empathy, and being part of 

CHILD DEVELOPMENT 
PRESCHOOLS
Childcare that  
Families Can Count On -  
Preparing Children  
for Success in School



a community. From potty training, 
to reading, to learning to share, 
our preschool teachers focus on 
providing a nurturing environment 
that helps each child begin to 
become independent and develop  
at their own pace. 

There are two big priorities that 
the Club’s staff hear from most 
parents when they share what 
they need from our preschools. 
First, they want their children 
to be well cared for in an 
environment where they can be 
safe, learn, play, and feel loved. 
Second, they need reliable care 
so that they are able to work 

and provide for their families. 
Our preschools make sure every 
family has the reliable, high 
quality childcare that they need 
for their children. 

One parent shares, “I have 
guardianship of four of my nieces 
and nephews, all siblings, in order 
to keep the children together and 
avoid foster care. As their primary 
caretaker, I am responsible to 
pay for full-time daycare and after 
school care for the children, as 
well as rent for a space large 
enough for all four children, 
and my own personal financial 
obligations and responsibilities. 

This impacts my circumstances 
significantly by causing additional 
financial burden, stress, and loss 
of wages if I am unable to work. 
The preschool makes it possible 
for me to go to work and gives my 
four-year-old nephew a familiar, 
stable, and safe environment. 
His three older siblings also 
attend the Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Huntington Valley. They made 
connections with the staff and 
other children and look forward  
to coming to the Club each day. 
The Boys & Girls Club makes a 
big difference for our family.” 



With 50 performing arts classes at ClubHouse 
Academy and 75+ sports games and practices 
offered every week, Club members grow their talents 
with hard work, practice, and often develop a lifelong 
love for their activities. Through dancing, singing, 
acting, volleyball, basketball, soccer, gymnastics and 
karate, children get to be active and have their own 
moment to shine, whether it’s on stage or in the game. 

Through our partnerships locally and nationally, our 
ClubHouse Academy performers were able to share 
their talents with a broad audience. Not only did 
they perform in showcases for family and friends, 
they also performed at Fountain Valley’s tree lighting 
ceremony, the Festival of Children, our Club’s Great 
Futures Start Here Annual Benefit Dinner & Auction, 
Boys & Girls Clubs of America’s Pacific Region 
Conference, and Boys & Girls Clubs of America’s 
Youth of the Year Gala. 

At the Youth of the Year event, the kids got to meet 
Misty Copeland, a Boys & Girls Club alum who is the 
Prima Ballerina for the world renowned American 

Ballet Theatre. Dance Director Allison Horner shares, 
“As a dancer who got her start at a Boys & Girls 
Club, Misty Copeland is a huge inspiration to all  
of our dancers who were performing at the event –  
two have even done school reports on her!  She  
met all the kids, watched them rehearse, and even 
gave them a pep talk!!! It was a truly magical day  
for our dancers.” 

Thanks to Hyundai and Genesis Inspiration 
Foundation, the fantastic dance and theatre 
programs that families know and love at our 
ClubHouse Academy were brought out to each 
of our branches to give all kids in our programs 
a chance to learn more about dance, music, and 
theatre. Dance instructor Amanda shared, “One little 
boy at our Oak View ELOP site told me that he really 
found what makes him feel special…and it is dance!” 

Helping kids try new things and discover what 
makes them feel special lays the groundwork for our 
ultimate goal at the Boys & Girls Club – inspiring and 
enabling children to reach their full potential.   

CLUBHOUSE ACADEMY & SPORTS
Gives Members a Moment in the Spotlight



Club members meet  
Misty Copeland





Thanks to a new partnership with the Ocean View 
School District and Oak View Elementary, the Club 
was able to open an 8th branch right on campus 
at Oak View Elementary. Made possible through 
funding from the State of California’s Extended 
Learning Opportunities Program (ELOP), this new 
location allows the Club to double its footprint 
in Huntington Beach’s most impoverished area. 
Not only that, the new site allows the Club to fill a 
childcare gap in the community by serving new age 
groups, like TK and Kindergarteners. Within just 
a few weeks of opening, the Club had filled four 
classrooms with 80 children attending each day. 
The program is slated to grow to reach an additional 
50 children in 2023.  

The kids in Oak View are among the youth in our 
community who need the Boys & Girls Club the 
most. At Oak View Elementary, 97% of all students 
qualify for free and reduced price lunches. For a 
family of four to qualify for free lunch, the household 
income must be less than $34,000 per year. While 
struggling to pay for the basics like rent and food, 
their families don’t have the resources to provide 

after school tutors or fun enrichment activities like 
dance classes, robotics or sports. That’s where 
the Boys & Girls Club’s free afterschool program 
comes in! 

Each day, the Club’s staff help kids with homework 
in our Power Hour program and guide children in 
enrichment activities that support their learning 
in reading, math and other core subjects. STEM 
programs like Imagine Science, Jr. encourage kids 
to participate in hands-on STEM challenges and 
activities that reinforce what they’re learning at 
school in fun new ways. The Club’s programs focus 
on a lot more than academic support, too. Coming 
out of the pandemic, a time filled with isolation and 
stress, the Club’s staff emphasizes social emotional 
learning in all of our programs. Kids learn friendship 
building skills, develop positive relationships with 
peers and caring adults, learn to work together in 
small groups, develop resiliency skills, and build 
a positive sense of self. Kids also have a chance 
to play sports, take dance classes, and be active 
outside each day, learn healthy habits, and most of 
all, have fun! 

8TH PROGRAM LOCATION OPENED 
to Serve More Youth in the Oak View Community



After a two year hiatus due to the COVID-19 
pandemic, the Club’s Twilight Education Project 
returned in September 2022 to once again help 
English learner families gain the skills they need 
to succeed. The program is run in partnership 
with several local school districts, Huntington 
Beach Adult School, and Golden West College. 
By leveraging our resources together, the Club 
and its partners are able to provide educational 
opportunities for whole families, from toddlers, to 
school age kids, to teens, to parents. Every member 
of the family has the opportunity to learn and grow. 

Three nights per week, in Golden West College 
classrooms, and at the Club’s on-campus school 
age branch and preschool, families come to 
learn English and get the support they need to 
succeed. Parents participate in English as a 
Second Language classes and parenting education 
classes in college classrooms. At the same time, 
elementary and high school students get homework 
help, tutoring, mentoring, and an opportunity 
to participate in Boys & Girls Club enrichment 

activities. And, younger children participate in 
English language focused preschool programs.  

To break down barriers to service for families, 
the program is offered in the evening after typical 
work hours and the Club’s fleet of buses provide 
transportation between Golden West College and 
targeted neighborhoods with a high English learner 
population. Meals are provided for children each 
evening by Second Harvest Food Bank since the 
program runs through the dinner hour and Surf 
City Rotary provides food for families to take home 
on the weekend. Best of all, thanks to generous 
supporters like you, the entire program is offered 
free of charge to families. 

The program came back strong! Twilight ended 
the year with 100 children participating, from 
infants to 12th graders. And, more than 65 parents 
participated in ESL classes and parenting education 
workshops. The program is bringing together 
families who speak Arabic, Vietnamese, Spanish, 
and more, and helping all of them find the path 
toward their great future in our community.  

TWILIGHT EDUCATION PROJECT
Program Returns After Two Year Pandemic Pause



FOUNTAIN VALLEY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT

Ocean View
School District



This year, the Club provided more than $620,000 in scholarships for families  
who were struggling financially. Thanks to the generosity of supporters like you,  

the Club is able to give families a helping hand when they need it most. 

I recently was  
out of work on disability due 
to long Covid. I left work on 

disability starting January 2021 
and returned to work in August 

2022.  Childcare from the Club is 
helping make it possible for me to 
drive to Los Angeles for work so 
I can work toward rebuilding our 

financial security.”  

 - Kingston Parent

“I am a parent  
going back to school at  

Golden West College. I am 
struggling most right now with 
having no family nearby. The 

Club’s preschool helps fill that gap 
for us. My goals for my children 
in the program are to stay on a 
consistent schedule, develop 
strong social skills, and start 
learning about S.T.E.A.M.”   

- Robert Mayer  
Preschool Parent

The Club’s scholarship  
program enables me to work and  

provide for my children and this Club 
provides stability and structure  
for my daughter that I could not  

otherwise provide.” 
 - Haynes Huntington Beach  

Branch Parent

SCHOLARSHIPS
Change Families’ Lives for the Better



88¢ 
of every dollar  

raised is  
spent directly  
on the kids

4,000+
youth served  

at the Club in 2022 

29%  
more than 2021 

$620,000+
provided in scholarships  

and free programs  
in 2022 to make  

the Club accessible  
to everyone

1,300
children attend our  
school age Clubs, 

preschools, and specialty 
programs every day

COMMUNITY IMPACT REPORT 
Your Support Changes Lives



Community partnerships are vital to helping the children 
and families at our Clubs who need us the most. 
Through the generosity, resources, and expertise of 
many groups throughout the community, the Club is 
able to do Whatever It Takes to help children thrive. 
We’d like to say a special thanks to our partners who 
helped with the following projects that enriched the lives 
of our Club members and helped our whole community 
be stronger.
•	 Vaccination Clinics: Thanks to support from 

MemorialCare – Orange Coast Medical Center, the 
Orange County Healthcare Agency, Golden West 
College, and the State of California, the Club was able 
to provide COVID-19 vaccines to Club members and 
the community at large. 

•	 AED Donation and Training: To keep our Club 
community safe, Huntington Beach Hospital donated 
an AED for each site. The Huntington Beach Fire 
Department volunteered their time to train our staff. 
Thanks to these two groups, the Club is ready for 
cardiac emergencies.

•	 Greatness Amplified: Hoag Hospital, G&M Oil, Mike 
& Sloan Gallipeo, John Bishop & Barbara Nieto, Resa 
Evans and Dave Theil, and hundreds of generous 
donors came together to raise more than $200,000 in 
the Club’s one-day giving challenge. 

•	 Special Events: 600 community members came 
together for the Club’s Great Futures Start Here 
Annual Benefit Dinner and Auction, with Kingston 
Technology leading the way as the event’s title 
sponsor. Four gift giving parties hosted by board 
members and local businesses helped the community 
learn about the Club and provided hundreds of 
amazing auction items. The JMG Security Systems 

Benefit Golf Tournament, hosted by Pacific Premier 
Bank, brought together nearly 300 golfers in support 
of the kids at the Club. And, through our partnerships 
with Surf City Rotary and their Splash event and 
Fountain Valley Kiwanis Club and their Pins for Kids 
event, the Boys & Girls Club benefited from even more 
community members showing their support. These 
events build community, raise awareness about the 
work the Club does, and provide much needed funds 
to keep our programs operating. 

•	 Food and Nutrition: Through our partnerships with 
Second Harvest Food Bank and Caterina’s Club, 
the Boys & Girls Club is able to offer a meal to every 
child at our Clubs, every day we operate. That means 
no child ever has to go hungry when they are at the 
Club! Grocery Outlet’s Independence From Hunger 
Program, Target, and Surf City Rotary helped provide 
food for families throughout the year so kids can get 
enough to eat at home, too. 

•	 Shopping Trips, End of Year Giving, and Holiday 
Parties: Throughout the year, Surf City Rotary and 
Fountain Valley Kiwanis made sure children in our 
scholarship program had clothing essentials and 
shoes that fit on special shopping trips.The Club 
raised more than $100,000 in year-end donations 
thanks to a matching gift challenge. And, groups 
like Surf City Rotary, Fountain Valley and Huntington 
Beach Kiwanis Clubs, CHP, Coldwell Banker-
Campbell Realtors, the local firefighters’ Spark of 
Love program, G&M Oil, Tickets.com, Major League 
Baseball, the SeaCliff Neighbors, and many others 
helped give the children at the Club a holiday to 
remember. These special moments let children know 
that the whole community cares about them! 

COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS
Building Great Futures Together

Thank you to each of our community partners –  
we are Building Great Futures Together!



Boys & Girls Clubs of Huntington Valley gives young people a positive environment, meaningful and  
motivating learning experiences, and supportive connections with caring adults and peers.

Through our annual participation in the National Youth Outcomes Initiative surveys, the Club is able to 
measure our success and we are proud to report that our organization exceeds national averages in 
key areas and is a leader in providing outstanding youth development programming. 

NATIONAL YOUTH OUTCOMES 
INNITIATIVE SURVEY RESULTS
Our Club Leads the Way Nationally

91% 
of members earn 
mostly As and Bs 

88% 
of members say they 
choose activities that 
push them to learn 

new things 

62% 
of members are 

interested in 
STEM careers 

Academic Success

100% 
of members feel as safe 

or safer at the Club 
than anywhere else

98% 
of members feel safe 

being themselves 
when they are at  

the Club

99% 
of members believe 

the adults at  
the Club care  
about them

Safety & Belonging

86% 
believe they can 

make a difference 
in their community 

74% 
of members 

volunteered at least 
monthly 

89% 
say they can stand 
up for what’s right 
even when their 
friends disagree

Character & Leadership

85% 
of members 

believe they are 
good at making 

friends

97% 
of members think 
they can do most 
things if they try 

their best

91% 
of members 

understand how their 
feelings influence  

their actions 

Social Emotional Skills

GREAT FUTURES START HERE.Thank you to each of our community partners –  
we are Building Great Futures Together!



ACCOUNTING

REVENUE 
Program Related Revenue

Grants and Donations

Special Events & Fundraising

Total Revenue

WHERE OUR FUNDING COMES FROM

Unaudited and without depreciation.

EXPENSE 
Program Services to Youth

Management & General Operating

Capital Improvements & Repairs

Special Events & Fundraising

Total Expense

Net Loss

HOW WE USE OUR RESOURCES

16%

10%

74%

2022 
Expense

83%

9%

5%
3%

2021
$ 4,707,101

1,324,712

668,915
	

$ 6,700,728

2021
$ 5,995,358

708,105

384,255

193,965
	

$ 7,281,683

($  580,955)

2022
$ 6,739,460

713,322

375,735

214,010
	

$ 8,042,527

($  336,035)

2022
$ 5,750,126

1,144,497

811,869
	

$ 7,706,492

2022 
Revenue



CLUB LEADERSHIP
2022 Board of Directors

Officers
Wink Williams
President

Jeff Hyder
Vice President

Tom Ross
Treasurer

Resa Evans
Secretary

Rob Handy*
Past President

Past President* 

Board of Governors
Ed Arnold 
Dave Barr*
Ray Kromer
Ron Kupferstein
RJ Mayer
Ann Meyers-Drysdale 
Linda Moulton-Patterson
Cathy Schulte
Pete Shaver

Alex A. Accetta*
Arees Akoubian
Robert Blauer
Carolyn Craft
Shirley Dettloff* 
Pam Free
Michael Gates 
  HB City Attorney 
Glenn Grandis
  �FV Mayor Pro Tem 
Cathy Green
Scott Haberle 
  HB Fire Chief 

Board of Directors

Boys & Girls Clubs of Huntington Valley is proud to have an engaged Board of Directors full of caring 
and dedicated leaders who volunteer their time to make a difference to the kids who need it most. This 
special group of men and women includes our community’s elected officials, educators, law enforcement, 
business leaders, as well as parents and grandparents of Club members. The Club is grateful for their 
vision, leadership, and willingness to do whatever it takes for our community’s kids.

Mike Haynes*
Dr. Julianne Hoefer 
Bob Hoxsie*
Tanya Hoxsie
Michael Luther
Nancy Monte-Frye
Steve Nagel
John Rich*
Lyn Semeta
Jennifer Shepard
Brian Ton
Mai Tran, M.D.
Derek Wimmer

Professional Leadership Team
More than 200 trained individuals comprise the professional staff at the Boys & Girls Clubs of 
Huntington Valley. Listed below is our Administrative Leadership Team. Not included are our Program 
Directors, Preschool Teachers, Youth Development Professionals, Office Managers and Assistants, Bus 
Drivers, League Coordinators, Sports Referees, Special Projects Staff, Contracted Performing and Fine 
Arts Instructors, and Facility Related Support Staff who make a difference to the kids at the Boys & 
Girls Club everyday.

Ryan Brenes,  
Director of Operations

Ryan Gassis, Unit Director 
Haynes Family HB Branch 

Sem Ibrahim, Unit Director 
ClubHouse Academy 

Diana Kacic, Unit Director 
Kingston Branch

Alejandra Morales, Unit Director 
Pacific Life Foundation Branch

Michelle Alvarez, Director 
Family Support Programs

Rochelle Nguyen,  
Director of Preschool Programs 

Flor Aldaz,  
Site Director 
Robert Mayer 
Child Development Preschool 

Susan Bixler,  
Site Director 
Learning Center  
Child Development Preschool 

Art Groeneveld
Chief Executive Officer

Laura Portier-LaLumiere
Director of Development

Kim Nguyen
Director of Finance

Vicki Bansberg 
Director of Transportation & 
Maintenance 

Bonny Williams 
Human Resource Manager



$50,000 +
Alex & Sally Accetta
Boys & Girls Clubs  
  of America
Bridgstone
Children’s Bureau

Michael & Sloan Gallipeo
Genesis Inspiration 
  Foundation
Hoag Hospital Foundation
Hoxsie Builders, Inc.

Hyundai Motor America
JMG Security Systems 
Kingston Technology  
  Company
Ocean View School District 

Tom & Kathy Ross
Debra Schroeder
Surf City Rotary  
  of Huntington Beach

$10,000 - $24,999
Joanne Patricia Ahmadi
Boand Family Foundation
Brookfield Residential
Ed & Patricia Clark
Encore
Golden West College 
  Foundation
The Haynes Fund

The Larry and Helen Hoag 
  Foundation
Bob & Tanya Hoxsie
Huntington Beach Chrysler 
  Dodge Jeep RAM 
Jeff & Jo Ann Hyder
Ken & Eileen Jacobs
Ken & Lana Lester

The Mayer Corporation
Memorial Care Orange  
  Coast Medical Center 
Steve & Nina Nagel
Larry Nodland
Orange County Department 
  of Education

Kevin & Alicia Smith
Southern California Edison
UPS Hub
Wink & Sandi Williams
Derek & Sue Wimmer
Yamaha Motor Corporation

$5,000 - $9,999
AES Huntington Beach
Anaheim Ducks &  
  The Honda Center
Ed & Dixie Arnold
The Best Is Yet to Be
Bradford Renaissance 
  Portraits
The Julie Briskin Harelson 
  Family Fund of the Jewish 
  Community Foundation 
California Department  
  of Social Services
California Resources 
  Corporation
Cheung’s Rattan & Imports
City of Fountain Valley

Jonathon Curci
DJM Capital Partners, Inc.
Faris Lee Investments &  
  ValueRock Realty
Fountain Valley Community 
  Foundation
Fountain Valley Regional 
  Hospital & Medical Center
Calvin & Pam Free
Michael & Kelly Gates
Don Gormly
Art & Kyla Groeneveld
Arthur & Pat Groeneveld
Don & Sara Hansen
Linda Howit
Huntington Beach Fire  
  Department 

Huntington Beach Fire 
  Outreach Foundation
Huntington Beach Union  
  High School District
John & Kristen Keizer
Kiwanis Club of  
  Huntington Beach
Los Angeles Boys &  
  Girls Club
Michael & Debi Luther
Jason & Jodi McKeever
Pacific Life Foundation
Holly & Nick Pappas
Pedego Electric Bikes
Therese Plunkett  
  Foundation
Poseidon Water LLC

John Rich
Sakioka Company, LLC
Satori Law Group, Inc.
Science Education  
  Solutions Inc
David & Dawn Shenkman
Mark & Jennifer Shepard
SPEC Services
Specialized
John Takacs
Teacher Created Materials
John & Cristi Ulrich
Walmart Inc.
Waterfront Beach Resort,  
  A Hilton Hotel
Don Willis
Will & Mary Zant

$25,000 - $49,999
Arees & Heather Akoubian
John Bishop &  
  Barbara Nieto
Resa Evans & David Theil
G&M Oil Company

O.L. Halsell Foundation
Mike & Michele Haynes
Huntington Beach  
  Auto Dealers
Hyatt Regency Huntington 
  Beach Resort & Spa

Kiwanis Club of  
  Fountain Valley
Ron & Merri Kupferstein
Cathy Diane Lyons
Orange County Community  
  Foundation

Pacific Premier Bank 
Simple Green
Slater Investments

THANK YOU
for Changing Lives in 2022 



THANK YOU
for Changing Lives in 2022 

$2,500 - $4,999
Alex A. Accetta, CPA  
  & Associates, Inc.
Andaz Maui Wailea
Angels Baseball
Atlas Hospitality Group
Prem & Linda Balani
Ballard & Ballard
Bank of the West
Beef Palace Butcher Shop
BFLC
Tim Bishop
Robert & Vanessa Blauer
Bosch
California Highway Patrol
Code Four
Corey & Heather Capps
Ed & Patricia Clark
Coast Signs
Dave Conant
Sandra Daniels
Janell DaSilva
Issa & Marissa Demes
Bob & Shirley Dettloff
Duke & Daune Dufresne
Kevin & Jane Elliot
Kevin Finn

FIS Global
Fountain Valley Fire 
  Department
Four Sons Brewing
Frandzel
Scott & Shirlene Frasco
Fulcrum Resources
Lee Gibbons & Cindy
  Picquelle-Gibbons
Adam Gilbert
Golden West College
Lotte Gopalakrishnan
Glenn Grandis
Cathy Green
Cheryl Harris
Mike & Maria Heh
Hines
Holland & Knight LLP
Loretta Hoxsie
Huntington Beach  
  Downtown Business 
  Improvement District
Huntington Beach  
  Firefighter’s Association
Huntington Beach Hospital
Huntington Beach Police  
  and Community Foundation

Huntington Beach Police 
  Officers’ Foundation
The Huntington Club
Huntington Executive Park
Hyatt Regency Newport  
  Beach
Innocean Worldwide
Pete & Jill Jacobs
JRA Construction
K & J Construction
John & Nicolette Kubeck
Kyocera
Ed & Patty Laird
Leadership is a Verb
Lee’s Maintenance
Gene & Bobbi Lim
Gary & Vicki Lindman
Ken & Cindy Little
Los Angeles Chargers
Lucy’s Tailoring and Tux
Mallory Rose Megerdichian
Dayne & Chanel Mossel
Bruce & Therese Munster
National Monitoring Center
OneDigital
Orange County  
  Transportation Authority

Orange County 
  Woodworkers Association
PorterMatt Electric
PNC Bank
Republic Services
Chelsea Roger
Rowley Portraiture
San Diego Gulls
Scan Source
SCSC
Clay Shepard
Sheppard Mullin Richter  
  & Hampton LLP 
Robert Stellrecht
Surf City Print
Timeless Treasures
Toshiba American Business  
  Solutions, Inc.
Mark & Kim Tucker
Union Bank
USA National Title  
  Company, Inc.
Valmore Valiquette
Luke Wessman
World Wide Technology
Yap & Little CPA’s
Joyce Zimmerman

$1,000 - $2,499
Advanced Network Inc
Ron Alexander
All Access Lift Rentals
AllStar Cable Products
American Honda  
  Motor Co., Inc.
ANI
Sarah Atkinson &  
  Frank Brown
Dave & Karen Barr
Pam Barthold
Elizabeth Beazley
Biscomerica Corporation
Larry & Sue Bjork
Trayce Blake &  
  Chuck Nadolski
Jan Blue
Steve & Patricia Bone
Boon Edam
Tim & Karen Branoff
Brivo
California Alliance of  
  Boys & Girls Clubs
Louise Callens &  
  James Walker
Bill & Tracy Cameron
Debbi & Jeff Campana
Heather & Scott Campbell

CBRE Group
CDW
Spencer Cheung, II
Cor & Lauren Claus
Coldwell Banker- 
  Campbell Realtors
Peter Comoglio
Continuum Consulting 
  Group
Larry & Marie Coots
Carolyn Craft
Russ & Kathryn Cranston
Jamie Davies & Mai Nguyen
DebtX
Christine Dittmer
Jeffrey & Liliana Dongo
Kathleen Duncan
Erzsebet Dunster
Enterprise Holdings  
  Foundation
Ernst & Young
John & Karla Etheridge
Farmers & Merchants Bank
Tom & Janet Feldmar
Fountain Bowl
Fountain Valley Pep Squad
Dave Garofalo
Gateway Asset Management

Annette Geminder
Jeanie Gibson
Kacey Gill
Grand Hyatt San Francisco
Grocery Outlet -  
  Fountain Valley
Holly Haynes-Nicholls
Robert & Mary Lee Hill
Frederick & Linda Huber
Huntington Beach Center  
  for Spiritual Living
Hyatt Regency Indian Wells 
  Resort & Spa
Hyatt Regency Maui  
  Resort & Spa
Hyatt Regency Scottsdale
Hyatt Regency Waikiki  
  Beach Resort & Spa
Hyland Software
Irvine Barclay Theatre
Julia Jackson
Don & Ann Johnston
K&L Gates
Tony Kedzo
Donald Kellar
Sara Kennedy
Ron & Judith Klepfer
Kathleen Knight

Kroll Real Estate  
  Advisory Group
Mary Ellen Lambert
Lamppost Pizza
Liberty Financial
Lily  First Team 
  Real Estate
Larry & Debbie Lipman
Lorin Backe Photography
Barbara Lucas
Lumen Technologies
M Squared Real Estate
Major League Baseball
Robert & Connie Mandic
Alondra Martinez
Casey & Josephine McKeon
Liz Marie Meripol
Don & Terri Milder
Nancy Monte-Frye &  
  Dennis Taylor
Montgomery Jewelers
Michael & Eileen Moore
Jane Murata
Andrew & Elizabeth Nelsen
Newport Beach Yacht Club
Thang Nguyen
Ogletree, Deakins, Nash,  
  Smoak, & Stewart PC



$500 - $999
ADI, Inc
Affinity & Co. Jewelers
Gary Alexander
Rich Alonso
American Tri-Star Insurance 
  Services Inc.
Aquarium of the Pacific
David Armbruster
Alisa Armstrong
AST Financial
Ayres Hotels
Kate Azar
Steve & Lisa Barnes
BBG Res
Beach Wire and Cable
Biergarten HB
Gwendolyn Black
Armida Brashears
Breeze IT
Pat & Antoinette Brenden
Alan & Cynthia Burns
Capstone Financial  
  Partners, LLC
Catalina Material Handling
City of Huntington Beach
Jennifer Clemens
Martin & Fern Cohen
Colliers
The Confidante  
  Miami Beach
Continental Realty Advisors
Mike Cosman
Larry Costa
Covenant Realty
Mike & Debbie DeCarlo
Denise Denny
Digital Monitoring Products
The Driskill Hotel
Duke’s Huntington Beach
Dean Dunlap
Dunlap Insurance, Inc.
Bruce Duquette
Ferguson

Financial Asset Services
Financial Services  
  Advisory Partners
First National Bank  
  of Omaha
Shawn Friel
Angelo & Debbie Gallego
G-Bison Investments
Roger Goulette
Grand Hyatt Tampa Bay
Grand Hyatt Vail
Grand Prix Association  
  of Long Beach
Gremel Williams  
  Commerical Real Estate
Tom & Mary Griley
Carmen & Barbara Gullo
Robert & Jennifer Handy
Hanwha
Scott & Cathy Haberle
Raul Harmath
John & Chris Hay
Fredrica Haymaker
Don Heinbuch
Ed & Barbara Hitchcock
Kevin & Rumelia Hizon
Andy Holden
Jake Hopkins
Laurie Horn
Rudy Huebner
Hyatt Regency  
  Boston Harbor
Hyatt Regency Orlando
Hyatt Regency  
  San Francisco
Hyatt Regency Toronto
Hyatt Regency Washington 
  on Capitol Hill
Barbara Ingram
Scott Jackson
JeTCet
Britt Jones

Sara Jordan
Joseph J. Black  
  & Associates
Michael & Kathryn Kaufman
Doris Kennedy
Nadine Ketchum
David & Danielle Kilpatrick
Nick & Kathy Kline
Shane Kral
Keeli Lisack
Nora Little
Los Caballeros Racquet  
  & Sports Club
Main Graphics
Manchester Grand Hyatt  
  San Diego
Lisa Marie
Janet Marlow
Mass Mutual
Mike & Trang Massie
Richey May
Mike & Lolly McCardy
McCarthy Building  
  Companies, Inc.
Marla McGee
Melissa Murals
Moffett & Associates
Matthew Moore
Cheryl Nagle
Lynn Nguyen
Carl & Katie Oliphant
Earl Olrich
Omni Resorts  
  Rancho Las Palmas
Orange County Scroll Saw 
  Association
Linda Overby
Pacific Commercial Group
PARS
Greg & Cathy Pena
Erik Peterson
Sarah Pirch

Quality Lock 
Nichole Reyes
Robert Rice
Heather Ridgway
Mike & Shannon Rocha
Millie Rodriguez
Ronald Reagan Presidential  
  Library & Museum
Dominic Rubino
Rose Ryburn
Saint Owen
Scott & Randi Sandberg
Kathy Schafer
James & Cathy Schulte
Al & Annette Schwerin
Dean Sears
The Shay Hotel
Spirit of Hope Foundation
Stark
Victor & Debbie Stewart
Rob Stratton
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Sussman
Knute Swensen
Syn-Mar Associates
Jeff & Gabriela Szeneri
Rick & Lari Thomas
Virginia Turner
Caitlyn Lai Valenti
Valuation Consultants
Leo & Nora Varshavsky
Catherine Venturini
Alan & June Vinci
Visit Huntington Beach
Visual Sound
Shaun & Gricel Voigt
Marci Maietta Weinberg
Ashley Wheeler
Mike & Sue White
Gerald & Georgetta Wolff
Diane Dee & Kurt Wood
John Yeager
Zego

$1,000 - $2,499 continued

Orange County Trial  
  Lawyers Charities
Panasonic
Park Hyatt Aviara
Park Hyatt Beaver Creek 
  Resort & Spa
Park Hyatt Chicago
James Peterson
Mike Pontrelli
PRP Wine International
Ransom IT Services

Betzi Reed
Reliance Valuation Group
Richard & Phyllis Schwartz
Seashore Pest Control
SEI Technology and  
  Investment Solutions
Richard & Lyn Semeta
Cynthia Shannon
Southern California  
  Gas Company
State Farm

David & Robyn Stauffer
Chris Stehman &  
  Sheri Sterner
Stratis Financial Corp.
Mike Tessier
Larry Thien
Terry & Jodie Thien
Vince & Sue Tjelmeland
Terry & Rae Torline
Christopher & Michele  
  Townsend

TSCM
Vaco
Kristen Valenta
Danica Van Beek
Debbie Vardeh
Vensure
Ray & Elizabeth Ward
Roger & Lynne Wilhelm
Brayton & Molly Williams
Karen & Charlie Wolff
Shawn & Jenna Wood

We are so thankful for the supporters at every level, including those not listed here,  
for their generous gifts of dollars, time, and talent. THANK YOU!



4. ROBERT MAYER
CHILD DEVELOPMENT PRESCHOOL 

15744 Goldenwest St. • Huntington Beach
714-891-4714

3. CLUBHOUSE ACADEMY 
17569 Los Alamos Street • Fountain Valley 

714-593-0753

8. HAYNES FAMILY HB BRANCH 
2309 Delaware St. • Huntington Beach

714-374-2600

1. KINGSTON BRANCH, FOUNTAIN VALLEY 
16582 Brookhurst St. • Fountain Valley

714-531-2582

2. LEARNING CENTER
CHILD DEVELOPMENT PRESCHOOL 
17565 Los Alamos St. • Fountain Valley

714-593-1524

5. PACIFIC LIFE FOUNDATION BRANCH  
HARRY & JAYNNE BOAND GYMNASIUM 
15645 Gothard St. • Huntington Beach

714-899-5900

7. OAK VIEW ELEMENTARY ELOP 
17241 Oak Ln. • Huntington Beach

714-309-4949

6. OAK VIEW BRANCH 
17261 Oak Lane • Huntington Beach

714-842-5185 ext. 211

CLUB LOCATIONS

KINGSTON TECHNOLOGY  
FAMILY CAMPUS (4 & 5)

EIGHT LOCATIONS  
Serving Families in Our Community 

GREAT FUTURES START HERE.
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For more information visit BGCHV.com
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We are so thankful for the supporters at every level, including those not listed here,  
for their generous gifts of dollars, time, and talent. THANK YOU!
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